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CFPB Response: In connection with seeking PRA renewal, the CFPB published a notice seeking public 
comment on the burdens associated with complying with Regulation V.  In response, the CFPB received 
one comment from a consumer.  The consumer expressed the view that Regulation V’s requirements 
relating to credit reporting generally are “reasonable.”  The comment also advocated that the CFPB 
amend Regulation V to make free credit reports more readily available, change its opt-out approach to 
sharing to marketing information to an opt-in approach, and modify notices so that they are more 
consumer-friendly.  While the CFPB appreciates the views expressed in the comment, it does not 
articulate specific concerns or provide data directly bearing on the burden of complying with Regulation 
V, and, accordingly, the CFPB does not believe that it should preclude PRA renewal. 

 

Note: The original comment is available at both regulations.gov (see above link). 
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